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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As we begin to plan our ‘Animals’ topic for next half term, we would like to give the children the opportunity to visit 
Yorkshire Wildlife Park as an educational visit. The Trip is planned for: Tuesday 29th March 2022.  
 
At Yorkshire Wildlife Park the children will get the opportunity to see a number of different animals, some up close 
as they jump around their enclosure whilst we walk through. We will also be taking part in an educational experience 
where they will learn about animal groups – Fur, Feathers and scales! 
 
We want to make the most of this adventure which means leaving school slightly earlier than normal. We ask for the 
children to arrive at school between 7:40 -7:50am. We will be leaving school at 8am in order to arrive at the park by 
10am. We will be enjoying a full day there and will leave Yorkshire Wildlife Park at approximately 15:30. We will 
communicate on the way home via text with an estimated arrival time. 
 
As you are aware all children receive a universal free lunch, however if you wish to provide your child with their own 
packed lunch for a treat, please include a drink (juice is fine, no cans please). Please put the lunch in a named carrier 
bag that can be thrown away afterwards.   
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £18.63 to cover the cost of this trip. This can be paid in full or part 
payments - the final date for payment is 18th March 2022. If we do not receive enough contributions for the trip, we 
will not be able to go ahead with it. 
 
The children need to wear their school uniform with sensible shoes (no sandals) and need to bring a waterproof 
coat. 
 

We know that the children will benefit from such an exciting trip! 
Best wishes 

Year one team. 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

I give permission for………………………………………………………………………….. to go on the Year one trip to Yorkshire Wildlife 

Park on Tuesday 29th March 2022. 

I would like a school packed lunch.         

Please circle to indicate which sandwich filling your child would like     Ham     Cheese        Tuna 

I will provide my child’s own packed lunch             

   

Signed ………………………………………    Date………/………./…….. 

Please return the slip no later than the 18th March 2022 

 


